
 

     

   

WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 2016 

 
 

Monday  

 Tennis @ McPherson 

 JV Golf @ WHS 

 JV Track @ Andale 

 Baseball @ WHS 

 Softball @ WHS 
 

Tuesday 

 Golf @ Hesston 

 JV Golf @ Clearwater 

 C-Team Baseball @ WHS 
 

Wednesday 

 Crusader Way- WSU Trip 
Thursday 

 Baseball @ Clearwater 

 Softball @ Clearwater 

 JV Baseball @ Goddard 

 Golf @ Tex Consolver 
 

Friday 

 Regional Tennis 

 JV Baseball @ WHS 

 Track @ Chaparral 
 
Saturday 

 Baseball @ KC Turner 
 

Sunday 

 Baccalaureate 
 

TODAY'S LUNCH 
Crispito with Red Sauce, Lettuce and 

Tomato, Sweet Corn, Chilled Peaches, 

Cheesy Bread Stick and Milk 

 

 Tomorrow's Lunch: Pork Rib with Bun, 

Tossed Salad with Romaine, Green Beans, 

Pineapple, Chocolate Chip Cookie and Milk 

 

•  Today’s News    • 
 

*Seniors: If you would like a portrait other than your 
regular school picture in the yearbook please email 
them to Ms. Ford ASAP.(ktford@usd353.com) 
Pictures must have a plain background and must be 

a portrait style photo. No full body pictures or 
pictures of you outside.  
 
*Members of WHS- Every year Operation Gratitude 
sends 150,000+ individually-addressed care 
packages to Soldiers, Sailors, Airmen and Marines 
deployed overseas and to their children left behind. 
Also, to New Recruits, Veterans,. First Responders, 
Wounded Warriors and their caregivers.  Each 
package contains food items, hygiene products, 
entertainment, handmade items, and handwritten 
letters of support. Please see the box in the 
lunchroom to see the donation list. Donation will be 
accepted through Friday May 5th. 
 
*The Sports Banquet will be held in the Auditorium 
on Friday, May 6th at 7:00 am. Athletes from Cross 
Country, Boys Basketball, Wrestling, Softball, 
Baseball, Track and Golf need to attend. All student 
athletes are welcomed to attend. The athlete of the 
year will be announced during this time. 
 
*Any Junior wanting to be a midterm completer next 
year needs to turn in the form to Mrs. Brown by May 
6th.  
 
*If you are interested in being a class officer next 
year, pick up an application in the office. You must 
have a minimum GPA of a 2.0 and you must be 
passing 5 classes to be eligible to serve as an officer. 
As an officer, you will be expected to attend monthly 
STUCO meetings. Applications will be due Friday 
May 6th. Elections will be held on Tuesday, May 
10th during 2nd hour.  
 
*Color Guard Try-outs will be this week starting at 
5:00 in the gym. Wear closed toe shoes.  
 
*Help fight childhood hunger! You can bring 
crackers, PB & J packages, beanie weenies, 
microwave raviolis, mini cereal packages, pudding or 
canned foods. The last day to bring food is Thursday 
May 5th. You can bring cans to your first hour 
teacher to get put into a drawing for a fabulous 
prize.  
 
*It's that time of year! Library books are due soon.   
Juniors, Sophomores and Freshman- Your library 
books are due on Friday May 6th before 3:05. Any 



 

book returned after 3:05 will be fined $1 per book, 
per day. Fines will be added to your school fee's if 
not paid. Any book not returned by Friday, May 13th 
will be considered lost and a full replacement value 
will be charged.  
 
*The Free Will Baptist Church will be hosting the 
Baccalaureate on May 8th at 3:00. The church is 
located at 1219 North Plum.  
 
*There will be a Cross Country meeting after school 
on May 4th in the Health/PE Room. 
 
 

Guidance Office News 
 Visits during lunch 

 
 
 

Faculty Bulletin 

Today is National..... 
National Bird Day 

National Orange Juice Day 

National Star Wars Day 

National Weather Observers Day 

National Bike to School Day 

 


